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Over the past year, we have lost several iconic (for our generation) musicians. Joe Cocker, B.B. King, 

David Bowie and Glenn Frye have all passed away. As my former sales manager would say, more proof 

that we are all getting older.

Music and cars have gone hand in hand. Gardini Brothers (I.e. Motorola) developed and marketed the first 

car radio in 1930. It cost $130 at a time when the cost of a Model A was $540.

Since that time, sound systems have changed as dramatically as the music that we listen to. I have always 

been a big fan of classic rock - not so much The Beatles or David Bowie, but others such as Eric Clapton 

and Joe Cocker.

Growing up in North Minneapolis in the 60's and early 70's R and B, along with Motown, were extremely 

popular throughout the neighborhood. I still enjoy those sounds today.

Many of the "British Invasion" musicians credit their early years to U.S. Rhythm and Blues. Eric Clapton 

said in his autobiography, that the British musicians could not understand why more American musicians 

did not embrace this style. Joe Cocker adored Ray Charles and shaped his style in that manner. If you 

have never heard Cocker's version of "Unchain My Heart", you owe it to yourself to Google search (or like 

me, buy the CD), sit back and enjoy!

This is the only time I will contradict my belief that most songs that have become hits, should never be 

done by anyone other than the original artist.

Rita Coolidge should never have done Jackie Wilson's "Higher and Higher". Whoever said it was okay for 

Health Partners to record James Brown's "I Feel Good" should be shot. I am sure that James Brown would 

never had agreed to it! You wouldn't listen to a rap version of "New York, New York" would you?

Being a salesman who spends a lot of time in my car, I have listened to a lot of music over the years. My 

last three daily drivers, I opted to pay for the Sirius/XM radio system to make that windshield time a little 

more tolerable.

I have always had favorite artists , depending on the driving conditions. On a night drive over a two lane 

backroad, The Moody Blues or Pink Floyd work real well. Eric Clapton and B.B. King are perfect for those 

long blasts on the Interstate. Long winding daytime back roads, then it's The Eagles or Loggins and 

Messina.

In a convertible, it's The Beach Boys or Jay and Dean. Getting ready to take to the track at Road America 

or BIR, that's time for AC/DC or The Rolling Stones.

Planning a romantic evening, you better have some Johnny Mathis playing while you watch the submarine 

races!

However, being a car guy, there is one sound I prefer to any other. That is the sound of a nicely tuned, 

lumpy cam, Ford V8 through a really good exhaust system. Being that this is being written while there is 

still some snow on the ground, and the calendar shows about 5 weeks until it is officially Spring, we have a 

little time before we hear that wonderful sound again.

But come Saturday, April 2, around 10:00 AM, if you can tune your ears to the south metro area, you may 

hear my Mustang starting for the 2016 season!!!

Even at my age, it's hard to wait!!!

Mike Boulka



UPPER MIDWEST REGION, SHELBY AMERICAN AUTO CLUB
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2016 CLUB OFFICERS

President:

Mike Boulka (612) 940-4457

Vice Pres:  

Carole Ackerman (651) 365-0840

Treasurer:

Ericke Rosquist (612) 886-2185

Secretary:  

Brian Farr (952) 472-7975

CLUB REPRESENTATIVE

Dan Mattila                (763) 784-8668

CLUB PHOTOGRAPHERS

Ericke Rosquist (612) 886-2085

Sandy Beck (651) 707-4547

CLUB COMMITTEES

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE

Dave Smith (952) 914-9260 

Scott Sokol (952) 368-7262

NON-SHOW EVENTS COMMITTEE

Steve and Pam Flaten (952) 890-0080

Mike Boulka (612) 940-4457

CHARITABLE GIVING COMMITTEE

Carole Ackerman

Dan Bye    

Bill Cochrane

Jeff Condon

Dan Mattila

Larry Meyer

Scott Sokol

CLUB DUES
Dues are $26 for a one-year membership. New members

pay $2.00/month through June 30th then $26 per year.

All memberships expire every June 30th.

MEMBER DATA CHANGES

Please send any directory changes to:

Chuck Anderson email:  umrsaac@gmail.com

CLUB LOGO ITEMS
~See Want Ads for items and Special Order options ~

Merchandise Managers:

Brian Bothwell (612) 710-6427

Tom Stark (763) 497-7574

FOR DISCOUNTS ON PARTS
Apple Valley Ford -15% Off Motorsports

Ask for Chad at   (952) 431-5900

WEBMASTER
Chuck Anderson:  umrsaac@gmail.com

FACEBOOK
Upper Midwest Region SAAC –Ford Mustang

CLUB EMAIL
umrsaac@gmail.com

NEWSLETTERS - WANT ADS

Kathie Boulka:  umrsaacnewsletter@gmail.com

Deadline for next issue:

March 18th

Please send any submissions to newsletter email address 

above.  Sending through other contacts may cause a 

delay in delivery and publication.

CLUB WEBSITE ADDRESS

WWW.MIDWESTSHELBYCLUB.COM

PLEASE review Club Info above, as well as Membership Directory. 

Send any corrections, including current vehicles, 

to umrsaacnewsletter@gmail.com for club info 

or umrsaac@gmail.com for membership directory. 
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UMRSAAC monthly meeting minutes

February 1, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. by Vice President Carole Ackerman at the Golden Valley American Legion.

New members and guests: None

Officerôs reports: 

 President: Mike Boulka, Out of Town, in Vegas.

 Treasurer: ErickeRosquistgave the financial report.

 Secretary: Brian Farr, no report

 Merchandise managers: See Tom Stark or Brian Bothwell for club merchandise. Tom is ordering more Hats and the T-

Shirts for the June Show.

Committee / Activity Reports:

 Non-Show Events Committee:  Mike Boulka is planning the spring cruise to La Crosse Wi., April 30-May 1, 2016. 

Hotel and itinerary coming soon.

 Charitable Donations Committee:  Nothing new to report.

 June Car Show: Roger Stolleyreported flyers for both shows are printed, we need to hand them out at all car shows we 

attend. Club members will not vote on cars, at both shows. Minnesota Car Club meeting is Feb 20.

 August Car Show: Mike Ackerman reported the proceeds from the show will go to ñWounded Warriors Family 

Supportò again. The Boy Scouts will sell food.

Old Business:

 Pam Flatenhosted the Winter party. Everyone had a good time.

New Business:

 50/50 Drawing was won by Troy Kruger in the amount of $35.

 ñWhereôs the Stegò contest for January, Mike Boulka will announce the winner at next meeting.

 Trivia: Hosted by Greg Fritz, the theme was 1966, 1976, 1986, 1996.

Upcoming Events: [** Designates UMR SAAC event/activity] 

**02/13: Monthly Breakfast South@ Starkôs Restaurant in Eagan (7:30am)

**02/27: Monthly Breakfast North@ Original Pancake House in Maple Grove (7:30am)

**03/07: Monthly meeting at American Legion-Golden Valley.

**03/12: Monthly Breakfast South@ Starkôs Restaurant in Eagan (7:30am)

**04/3---5/01:  Spring Cruise

**03/26: Monthly Breakfast North@ Original Pancake House in Maple Grove (7:30am) 

**04/04: Monthly meeting at American Legion-Golden Valley.

**04/30: Cruise to LaCrosseWI.

**06/05: All Ford car show, Apple Valley Ford

07/07-07/09: Iola Car Show

**08/21: All Car Show, Shakopee Ford

Secretary, Brian Farr

2016 RRC Events

#1           March 3-6            NMRA Spring Break Shootout                          Bradenton, FL

#2           April 17-19           Fabulous Fords Show                                     Buena Park, CA

#3           May 25-26             Tindol Ford/RFR Fan Day                              Gastonia, NC

#4           June 3-5               Carlisle Ford Nationals                                   Carlisle, PA

#5           June 16-19          Rocky Mountain Mustang Roundup                   Steamboat Springs, CO

#6           June 23                 Ray Skillman Ford Dealer Event                     Indianapolis, IN

#7           August 15-21         ROUSH Homecoming Week                           Michigan



Spring Cruise
We will gather Saturday, April 30th at (TBD) AM in the parking lot of (TBD)  

¦ƴŎƻǾŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ άǘƻȅǎέ ŀƴŘ ǘŀƪŜ ŀ          

scenic drive to La Crosse, WI.

Reserve 

your rooms ASAP/

Definitely BEFORE

April 1st!!!

First stop:    PENDING ς have not received ŎƻƴŦƛǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ŦǊƻƳ 9ƭƳŜǊΩǎ             http://www.elmersautoandtoymuseum.com/            
9ƭƳŜǊΩǎ !ǳǘƻ ŀƴŘ ¢oy Museum, Fountain City, WI   $8 ($7 - 65+) 
There are five museum buildings to tour.  See hundreds of muscle, antique, and classic cars, trucks and motorcycles, bicycles, wagons, pedal cars 
and tractors.  Also, thousands of antique toys ŀƴŘ Řƻƭƭǎ ŘŀǘƛƴƎ ŀǎ ŦŀǊ ōŀŎƪ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ муллΩǎ, as well as antique tools.   Elmer's Auto & Toy Museum is 
one of the largest museums of its kind in the country!  Family owned and operated since 1994, Elmer's Museum is located on Eagle Bluff, which is 
the highest point along the Mississippi River. The view of the river valley is one of the best in the area!  

Bring picnic lunches. 

 
 

Next stop:   View the extensive car collection of one of our founding club members, Dirk Gasterland, La Crosse, WI.  
He has 24 cars in two pole barns.  Enjoy the cars and catch up with Dirk. 

 
 

Next stop:   Check in to hotel (Block reserved at $115)     
http://www.stoneycreekhotels.com/hotel/travel/lacrosse/home.do  
 

¶ Will set aside parking in lot/ramp across street if inclement weather                                                                     

¶ Free Wi-Fi/Free breakfast/Accessible Indoor and outdoor pool/Hot tub/Gym/ Pets 
allowed/Smoke-free 

¶ Group together for dinner ς Close by:  TGIFridays, Culvers, Perkins, Olive Garden, Old Country 
Buffet; more across highway 

¶ Socialize ς Lumber Jack Saloon on-site with outdoor seating or use of breakfast room with our own food and beverages until 10PM 

¶ Zzzzzzzzz 
 

Sunday, after breakfast, gather at (TBD) AM for departure to the National Eagle Center, Wabasha, MN 
$6 ea. for group of 20+ 

 
http://www.nationaleaglecenter.org/  

Self-tours / Two floors of interactive exhibits / Live eagle program 12AM for our group 
 
Proceed to lunch (TBD) ŀƴŘκƻǊ ŘǊƛǾŜ ƘƻƳŜΧǿŀǘŎƘ ŦƻǊ ŜŀƎƭŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŜƴƧƻȅ ǘƘŜ ǎŎŜƴŜǊȅΗΗΗ 
 
CHECK LIST: 

o RSVP to Kathie Boulka k.boulka@gmail.com including number of people attending 
o Call hotel for reservations  800-659-2220 
o Put on your calendar 
o Remember picnic lunch  
o Bring camera 

 

 



Want Ads - Buy and Sell                                               
Send your ads, changes or renewals to Kathie Boulka umrsaacnewsletter@gmail.com. 

Deadline for next issue:  March 18th, 2016  No charge!.  Ads will be dated and run for 6 issues 

unless notified to renew/cancel.  Non-member ads will be run for 1 issue.

Identify where ‘The Steg’ is in the monthly photos. The more precise the better. The first person to name the exact location (or closest 

proximity) each month will win a prize to be awarded at the following meeting. 

If you are not present at the meeting, you must contact Mike to arrange delivery. If Mike is not contacted within three months, prize 

will be “reshelved.” 

Please send your guess via e-mail to: Mike Boulka mboulka@tkproduct.com

For those of you who do not do e-mail, or are as technologically challenged as Mike, call his cell phone, 612-940-4457. Leave your guess on 

his voicemail if he is unavailable. Be specific! 

The winning guess will be based on the most accurate location named (geographic location, landmark, etc.), as well as by the date 

and time it was received, whether by voicemail or email. 

NEW RULE: Winners must wait three months before entering again. 

Last month…
Many of you have driven this track, but only Jay Germundson

called with an answer.  First saying BIR, then calling back with the 

exact corner and where Steg was standing!  Jay has a prize 

waiting for him.  Per the rules, he needs to contact Mike if he 

cannot be at a meeting within three months.

ñSome say he is at home on the track,

But others say he is more adept at órevvingô his mouthé. 

All we know is, he's called the Steg.ò 

WHERE’S THE STEG?
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Upper Midwest Region SAAC

P.O.Box 390453

Edina, Minnesota 55439

http://jalopnik.com/5893940/erin-go-vroom-the-delorean-and-irelands-two-other-cars

Happy St. Patrick’s Day!

http://jalopnik.com/5893940/erin-go-vroom-the-delorean-and-irelands-two-other-cars

